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In response to mounting evidence of cruelty to greyhounds and widespread misconduct at dog tracks, 
an official Parliamentary Inquiry has finally been launched in New South Wales! Unlike the United 
States, there is no independent body overseeing the greyhound racing industry, so the dogs have had 
absolutely no voice. This is a rare chance for them to be heard. 
 
Please watch the latest investigation by ABC's 7.30 Report, revealing the massive overbreeding of 
greyhounds, the widespread doping of dogs with illegal drugs, and the admitted killing of 3,000 ex-
racers each year. At a minimum, an independent regulatory body must be created, mandatory 
adoption programs put in place, and a moratorium placed on any new dog tracks. 


